
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

By letter agreement dated June 23, 1975, certain procedures for
the handling of emergency overtime were negotiated for the San Joaquin
Division Electric Department. One of the items contained in the letter
agreement was the adjustment of all employees to zero hours of recorded
emergency overtime at the time of initial sign-up on August 1, 1975.

Company proposes, pursuant to Section 212.12 of the Physical
Agreement, to adjust employees in the Division General Services Department
to zero hours of recorded emergency overtime on August 1, 1975 in a manner
similar to the Electric Department.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please
so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this
letter to Company.
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The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto
as of the date hereof.

LOCAL·UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
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Business Manager


